
 

 

 

9th April 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As we move towards the upcoming GCSE season, we would like to offer your child more support to 

help them achieve the best possible grade in English. Currently, all Year 11 students are revising for 

English during their Life lesson time.  

For the next few weeks, in the run up to the exams, one of the English team will be working with 

your child in a small group, in place of their Life lesson. The English specialist will be able to work 

with your child on their areas of difficulty to help them succeed in the forthcoming exams. 

We would really appreciate any encouragement you can offer your child, with regard to these 

sessions. Their engagement with these support sessions is absolutely vital for their success. 

Thank you very much for your support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Vickers 

Head of English 

 


